
We invite you to join us in a special time of prayer and fasting as you are able on 
Epiphany Day – January 6, 2020. The Minneapolis Mission Home will be open 
from 6am to 8pm for your convenience to come and go as your schedule permits. 
Board and staff members will share a short devotional at the top of each hour to 
further guide our prayers as we focus on this Board directive:

MMSC (10/7/2019) to direct staff to organize a concerted day of prayer 
and fasting to ask God for guidance regarding the following questions: 

  What expression of community is needed for 
WMPL to accomplish its mission?

How can WMPL best instill commissioned 
living in the next generation? 

If you are not able to join us in person, please pray 
wherever you are – or choose another time during that 
week to pray. Then please let our Board Chairman know 
how you may have sensed God’s answer or leading in 
response to your prayer during this time.  
Email: chairman@wmpl.org or send a written note to  
our Minneapolis Office, ATTN: Board Chairman.

DAY OF PRAYER AND FASTING  
JANUARY 6, 2020

PRAYER HELPS...

In the previous four issues of the TIP newsletter, Executive Director Paul Gossman 
has shared his thoughts regarding various aspects of what he calls The Commissioned 
Life: Pull Back or Push In? (Aug); Compelled (Sept); Standing in the Gap (Oct); and 
24/7 (Nov). 

Previously published and recorded insights from Margaret Lindell on the topic of 
Commissioned Living are available through our web site: wmpl.org/margaret-lindell

A Scripture-based prayer guide for use on January 6 will also 
be available by mid-December.

For links to downloadable resources and/or to request any 
of these materials by mail or email, please contact our 
Minneapolis Office: 612.871.6843; prayer@wmpl.org
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